
 
 
Date: 08/10/2018 
 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014405 - Motor Neurone Disease (MND) 
 
 
I’m contacting you regarding an NIHR-funded research programme, called HighCALS, which is looking at the 
nutritional management of people with Motor Neurone Disease (MND). Professor Chris McDermott from Sheffield is 
the lead of this research programme, and you can find out more information about this here: 
https://www.sheffield.ac.uk/scharr/sections/dts/ctru/highcals. 
 
 
As part of the research we would like to request the following information from your organisation to find out more 
about the current structure and commissioning of MND services across the UK. Please note that the information 
request includes tables which may not be formatted correctly on receipt - as such, the full request is also attached as 
a Word document for your information. 
 
 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust does not provide a MND service, patients would be referred to the Queen 
Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham 


